
From: Henrik Wallgren [mailto:Henrik@winesa.asn.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 2 August 2016 3:09 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Subject: Witness Wine Industry Award Hearing 

 
Dear Associate 
 
Following on from your conversation with Sarah Hills from the South Australian Wine Industry 
Association last Friday 29 July, I can confirm that Richard van Ruth witness for the South Australian 
Wine Industry Association in AM2014/197 in relation to the Wine Industry Award 2010 is available 
for cross-examination on Wednesday 17 August 2016 via video-link from the FWC in Adelaide.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Henrik Wallgren 
Business and Workplace Adviser| South Australian Wine Industry Association Incorporated 

1st Floor Industry Offices, National Wine Centre, Botanic Road, Adelaide SA 5000 
Phone: 61 8 8222 9270  |  Fax: 61 8 8222 9276  |  Email: henrik@winesa.asn.au  | Web: www.winesa.asn.au 

 

                  

Note: If you no longer wish to receive information from SAWIA please reply by return email with "unsubscribe" in the subject line. 
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